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I strongly oppose the widening of PT scope. It directly infringes of the chiropractic 

scope. They do not have any training in performing spinal manipulations. They do not 

have training with needles nor do they need that training as it does not relate to their 

scope. There is no basis for need to vaccinate especially when they do not have 

pharmaceutical education. They do not have education on differential diagnosis to 

determine the need for application of these suggested treatments.  


